
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 
CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION AND MATERIALS TESTING SERVICES & 

GEOTECHNICAL SOILS TESTING AND EVALUATION SERVICES 

The Pasadena Unified School District is requesting Statements of Qualifications from 
Construction Inspection and Materials Testing and Geotechnical Soils Testing and 
Evaluation Services for the various projects, which are part of its $460 Million Facilities 
Master Plan. An information package outlining the required submittal information as well 
as the selection criteria to be used by the District can be obtained from Steve Brinkman 
(626) 396-3604 or via email at sbrinkman@pusd.us. If your firm is interested in being 
considered for this process by the District, please submit five copies of your completed 
Statement of Qualifications to:  

Steve Brinkman 
Chief, Facilities 

 Pasadena Unified School District 
740 West Woodbury Road 

Pasadena, CA 91103 

Completed Statement of Qualifications must be received no later than 12:00 noon on 
Friday February 26, 2010. Submittals received after this time and date will not be 
accepted by the District. Facsimile (FAX) copies of the Statement of Qualifications will 
not be accepted. The Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 
Statement of Qualifications, to negotiate with any or all responsible firms, and to waive 
any formality in the process. If you have any questions, please contact Steve Brinkman 
(626) 396-3604.  

Publication Date: February 11, 2010 
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